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                                                  Cash and Valuables 

                                  Royal Liverpool Hospital Sites 

 

Please do not bring cash or valuables into hospital with you. This includes 

chequebooks, credit/debit cards, pension/benefit books, mobile phones, laptops, cash 

and jewellery etc. 

 
If you do need to bring any cash or valuables into hospital, please ensure you 

hand them into staff for safekeeping. 

 
We do not have any facilities to store large bulky items such as suitcases or 

televisions safely, so please send them home. 

 
We advise you to only bring into hospital enough money to buy things you need while 

you are here such as newspapers, TV/Phone cards, toiletries etc. 

 
If you have dentures, hearing aids or spectacles, please take extra care of them during 

your hospital stay. Make sure they are kept in suitable containers and clearly labelled 

with your name. 

 
If you need to bring your house or car keys with you, please send them home 

with a relative or hand them in for safekeeping. 

 
When you hand in items to staff for safekeeping, you will be given a receipt. Your 

property is then sent to General Office, as wards and departments do not have the 

storage facilities. 

 
For General Office opening times, please refer to the further information section 

below. If you are discharged outside these times we will not be able to return your 

property until General Office is open. 

 
Any money given in for safekeeping is put into a bank. This means that when 

returned to you, £200.00 is the most you will be given in cash. For any amount over 

this you will be sent a cheque by post or if you provide bank details, this can be 

credited to your bank account. Money refunded in the form of a cheque will usually 

be within one to two weeks of discharge. 

 
The Liverpool University Hospitals NHS Foundation Trust does not accept 

responsibility for any of your belongings, which you bring into hospital, 

unless they have been given to staff for safekeeping. 
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Feedback 
 
Your feedback is important to us and helps us influence care in the future. 
 
Following your discharge from hospital or attendance at your outpatient appointment you 
will receive a text asking if you would recommend our service to others. Please take the 
time to text back, you will not be charged for the text and can opt out at any point. Your  
co-operation is greatly appreciated. 

 

Further information 
 
General Office 
Royal Liverpool Hospital 
Monday to Thursday 9.00 am to 4.30 pm 
Friday 9.00 am to 4.00 pm 
Tel: 0151 706 2780 
Text phone number: 18001 0151 706 2780 
 
General Office 
Broadgreen Hospital  
Monday to Friday 
8.30 am to 4.30 pm 
Tel: 0151 282 6266 
Text phone number: 18001 0151 282 6266 
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